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MEMORANDUM 

TO:   District Career and Technical Education Directors   

FROM:  Kevin O’Farrell, Ph.D. 

DATE:  December 15, 2022 

SUBJECT:  2022-23 Appendix Y: Career and Professional Academies  

The window for registering middle school and high school career and professional academies for 

the 2022-23 school year has closed. The following link to the 2022-23 Appendix Y includes all 

middle school and high school academies registered by district and school: 

https://www.fldoe.org/core/fileparse.php/20077/urlt/2223-appendy.xls.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Kaitlin Vickers, Career and Professional Education 

manager at industrycertification@fldoe.org or 850-245-9030.  
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